
 

 
 
 

 
SWSLHD: Proposed changes to rostering, 

Sexual Assault Counselling Service 
 
Dear Member, 
 
The HSU has received correspondence from South Western Sydney Local Health 
District regarding proposed changes to the rostering of on-call shifts for the Sexual 
Assault Counselling Service. The correspondence is attached to this newsletter.  
 
HSU organiser and sub-branch involvement 
 
Your HSU organiser Ben Halliday will be visiting your workplace shortly and 
convening a meeting to discuss the matter with affected employees. The most 
effective way to deal with these kinds of matters is by taking into account the 
concerns of the group, agreeing on a way forward and presenting that united 
position to management.  
 
Please distribute this newsletter to your work colleagues for their information and 
comments and encourage them to attend the meeting. 
 
We welcome your feedback on the above matter. Please send feedback to 
julie.gordon@hsu.asn.au with subject line SWSLHD Sexual Assault Service by 
COB Friday 9 November, 2018. 
 
Not a member of the HSU? Now is time to join and have your say! You can 
join online at www.hsu.asn.au/join or call 1300 HSU NSW and join over the 
phone. 
 
A union’s effectiveness and negotiation power depends upon the strength and 
density of its membership base. Join your work colleagues today by becoming a 
member of the Health Services Union and help us continue to protect and improve 
your working life. 
 
In unity, 

 
Gerard Hayes 
Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD 
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